
 Autumn 1  Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 3  Greetings and 
goodbyes. 

 Asking and responding 
to how people are 

 Basic nouns 

 Count 1-10 

 

 Identify classroom 
objects 

 Colours 

 Say your age 

 Classroom instructions 

 Sound and spelling 
unit 1-2 

 Parts of the body 

 Describe eyes and 
hair 

 Days of the week 

  character 
descriptions: 
appearances and 
personalities 

 Animals and pets 

 Numbers 11-20 

 Give someone’s 
name 

 Describe someone 

 Family members 

 Letters of the 
alphabet 

 Household items 

 Prepositions sur & 
dans 

 Ask for snacks 

 Opinions on food 

 Numbers 21-31 

 Form dates 

 

Year 4   Revise appearance 

 Revise personality 

 Describe nationality 

 Describe people using 
adjectives 

 Talk about activities 

 Tell the time 

 Talk about what time 
you do activities 

 Festivals and dates 

 Presents at festivals  

 Count 31-60 

 Give and understand 
instructions 

 Visiting French cities 

 Basic instructions 

 Weather in places in 
France 

 Food shopping 

 Costs 

 Party activities 

 Give opinions on 
food and activities 

 Francophone 
countries 

 Discuss languages 
we speak 

 Clothing in 
sentences 

Year 5  Personal information 

 Siblings 

 3rd person avoir 

 Describe using 3rd 
person Être including 
negatives 

 Name school subjects 

 Likes and dislikes at 
school 

 Ask and say the time 

 School timings 

 Ask politely for food 
items 

 How to make a 
sandwich 

 Opinions on food 

 Health and 
unhealthy food with 
reasons 

 Name places in town 

 Directions and 
asking the way 

 Where are you 
going? 

 Giving the time 
you’re leaving 

 Talk about holiday 
destinations 

 Holiday opinions 
with reasons 

 Holiday activities 
and plans 

 Name and describe 
rooms in the house 

 Activities in the 
home 

 Discuss what people 
do and where 

Year 6  Ask about regular 
activities 

 What you don’t do 

 What others do/don’t 
do 

 Opinions on what you 
do 

 What clothes you’d 
like 

 Clothes opinions with 
reasons 

 What clothes you wear 

 Prices inc, numbers 
60-80 

 Times and details of 
daily routine 

 Breakfast 

 Details of a typical 
day 

 Forms of transport 

 Where you are going 
and how you get 
there 

 Plans for trips 

 Buying tickets – 
spoken and written 

 Types of sport 

 Opinions of sport 
with reasons 

 Sporting events 
and opinions on 
them 

 Revise transport and 
future plans 

 Revise descriptions 
of people and 
clothes 

 Revise opinions of 
food and clothes 

 Order food in café 
 French day 

 


